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Compassion - Creativity - Forgiveness - Thankfulness - Friendship - Excellence 

“Love is patient.  Love is kind.” 1 Corinthians 13

Returning to School in September
According to the latest guidance from the Government, we are expecting to have all children back on 
Monday 7th September (please note that for families with children starting in Nursery and Reception, 
you will be notified separately for your start date). Details including exact start and finish times of the 
day will be announced, along with other information, during the last week of the holiday so please 
make sure you check emails and the school’s website regularly towards the end of August. 

We are also very hopeful that breakfast club and after school play will start as usual too.
We hope that everyone manages to have a good summer break. We have missed the children so 
much but are really looking forward to seeing everyone again at the start of next term.
A final thank you to all the parents who have been supporting their children during this lockdown 
period. Make sure you all have a well deserved rest now - (but keep reading of course!)

Google classrooms All our virtual classrooms will be 
closed online during the summer holiday.
Nursery places We still have a couple of spaces in our 
Nursery for next academic year. Anyone whose child 
turns 4, next year, can apply, so please pass this on to 
families you think might be interested.

Goodbye and good luck Year 6
We are very proud of our lovely Y6 children 
who are now ready to move on to secondary 
school.  We wish you all love and success in 
the future and hope you will visit us and tell 
us about your future careers, university 
places and many achievements.

Farewell Year 6!
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